The Trustees of Duke Memorial United Methodist Church met in the Church library on Tuesday, September 13, 1988, at 4:30 p.m. Dillard Teer, Chairman, presided.

There was further discussion of the report of the Church Renewal Committee Report which Ed Hammond presented to the Trustees on September 8, 1988. Considerable time was spent in relating the various projects outlined in the Report to the appropriate Church committee, within the guidelines set forth in the Discipline. A copy of the Church Renewal Committee Report is filed with these minutes.

The following motion was made by Anne Clark, seconded by Tom Coble, and passed unanimously:

The Trustees commend the ad hoc Church Renewal Committee on its report and endorse the concepts as presented in the report, with the understanding that the implementation of these concepts be carried out by the appropriate committees of the Church.

The meeting was dismissed by Chairman Teer.

Dillard Teer, Chairman

Anne Clark, Secretary

Members Present

Eric Carson Tom Coble
Anne Clark Bill Self
Dan Edwards Dillard Teer
Shirley Few Tom White
Alfred Williams

Ben Mixon, Chrm. Bldings & Grounds Edith Toms, Chrm. Adm. Bd.

Members Absent

Ruth Holsinger